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PGRIA Gontract Extensions

Dear Colleagues

Please be advised that PGRTA contracts for this academic year will expire
31 August 2023.

If you have a PGRTA employee whose contract you would like to extend,
please send their names and the faculty they would be working for to the
Jobshop Team via Jobshop@gre.ac.uk on or before 11 August 2023. This will
ensure the Jobshop team can take appropriate action.

Enquiries

Please contact the Jobshop Team if you require further assistance.
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